
Keeping you updated on the progress of  ICoMusic 

We are currently waiting for a meeting with the City & County on 
getting a variance for the new church we purchased, so it can be used by 
the ICoMusic Foundation Corporation. The meeting is on March 28, 
2024. 

We have purchased a 16’ X 40’ storage building for the property on 
Acorn in back of  the church. We to wait until we see how the variance 
goes to have the foundation made and the building delivered. We needed 
this to stop things like our ridding mover, push mower, small trailer, extra 
pews and chairs, and general tools for ICoMF. 
*The building was paid for by a very generous donation by A&K Global 
Enterprises, Inc. (Kenny G Saxophones). The foundation will be paid for 
by a generous donation from Rick Izumi our Vice-President & Executive 
Board member. 

Rheuben Allen & Amy Drum pay for the Day-to-Day running expenses 
of  ICoMusic. 

Rick is working on doing educational videos of  his extensive collection 
of  unusual woodwinds including a 6 foot high Contra Bass saxophone. 
Also, he will be doing educational videos for the Ukulele.  
 
This is the current business and we hope to continue  
“Empowering young people with the power of positive music”.




